
Project Update: October 2013 
 
Despite some barriers, I have done to the best level of my capacity to make sure I confirm 
the exact time for submitting the final report.  I'm quite certain that in four months, i.e. 
November 2013 - February 2014, will be a prime period to finish the major part of the 
project (mapping of lichens, data collection, awareness and sensitisation programmes) and 
if I have found favour before your sight, kindly allow me to submit my final report in March 
2014. Meanwhile, I can send intermittent progressive reports. 
 
Kindly receive my poster which was presented at the 21st and 22nd October 2013 RSG 
recipient’s conference in Mombasa, Kenya. This conference was an eye opener, inspiring 
and motivating towards my project.  
 

 
 


